Scott Anderson

Hello, my name is Scott Anderson. I'm a proud union member of Operating Engineers, Local 701
and I think this project should be approved. This project provides the best technology and cleanest
way to produce the products that we all use every day. We would be hypocrites to complain about
environmental impact of this project, and then buy products like these computers, these phones- that
we are using for this meeting.

While demanding that by these products being produced overseas without safety standards, union
labor and environmental regulations. We need these products and this project offers a clean, safe,
pro-worker way to create local jobs. I live in a small town and I have been affected directly by these
fires. The people on here have been saying that these fires are due to global warming, but our
community has chased looters in people starting fires for political reasons.

I've seen this small town come from a booming logging community, to a community that has to
travel to big cities for work. I agree that we need to make sure that this project is regulated and safe.
I also agree that there's jobs helping support families, and without jobs climate will also be affected
like my small town. Thank you.



